
The Churchside Federation

Thursday 7th September

Dear parents/guardians,

As children will be receiving their first ‘behaviour scores’ tomorrow, we wanted to remind you 
about how these work.  The weekly behaviour report card was introduced a few years ago in 
response to parental feedback.  It gives a summary of your child’s behaviour this week, 
taking into account their attitude to learning and engagement, as well as their conduct.

A score of 1 is what is expected.  This means the child has shown the school values, joined in 
with learning, listened, followed instructions and obeyed rules (as appropriate to their age 
and understanding).  Further details are on the back of the child’s score card.

Although all classes follow the same scoring system, what is considered ‘expected behaviour’ 
does also change with age.  What might be considered expected for a pupil in Reception 
might be inappropriate for a Year 6!  Likewise, classroom rules, behaviour and work 
expectations increase slightly each year.  

Teachers discuss the behaviour scores with the children, so your child should understand why 
they have got a particular score.  However, if you have any concerns, please arrange to 
speak to the class teacher.

The children have all made a brilliant start to the term, so I am looking forward to lots of 1s 
tomorrow.  I hope you will praise them for their efforts too!

Many thanks,

Miss Leona Brown
(Head of School)

St. Leonard’s Street
Mundford
Thetford
Norfolk
IP26 5ED

Tel: 01842 878278

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Christina Galletly

…encouraging excellence in everyone
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